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Hello, 

      My name is Chloe Lusher and I am the Work Party 
Coordinator here at TNS. My husband (Nathan) and I 
enrolled our son, James (4), last year and quickly fell in love 
with this little school. We have been riding this roller coaster 
with the rest of you, eagerly looking forward to the 
reopening of our school and some semblance of normalcy. 
In the meantime, we are enjoying  movies, crafts, day trips, 
and holiday festivities!  

 
Board Meeting 11/24/20 

As you know we have suspended the reopening. That puts 
many things in limbo, such as our search for a director and 
staff. Although we won’t be conducting interviews until we 
have a set opening date, we are still accepting inquiries. The 

same goes for prospective students! If you know any parents that may want to enroll their children 
please direct them to our registration request form, linked ​here​! Without much else to discuss. we 
spent the last board meeting going over the school’s bylaws. It’s definitely not exciting work, but 
because they have been almost untouched since the 1970’s, it needed to be done. Once we finish 
reviewing and editing the bylaws and parent handbook the updated versions will be posted on the 
school website. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe5OgD-HEllxLPEneJ9ZHRe2bbGsNqusw0QYaebo9Hckyw1mw/viewform


 

Photos with Santa  

Our next fundraiser is THIS SATURDAY, December 5th! Come down to Turlock’s Christmas Tree Lane 
and get a photo with Santa (from a safe distance away) for $10. We will be at 2505 Wellerman Way 
from 3:30-5:00 selling hot cocoa and school spirit t-shirts. Help us by spreading the news on social 
media with the attached flyer! 
 

Next Board Meeting  
 
We look forward to current TNS Families joining us in the future at  our monthly open Board Meetings 
(currently held via Zoom). You’ll find us on the last Wednesday of every month at 6:15pm virtually until 
you hear otherwise!  

Our next meeting is scheduled for ​Wednesday December 30th at 6:15 PM.  

Zoom link: ​https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83491023548?pwd=aWJRQ3J2czc4U1Z6NDNkWmI2ZlhJdz09 

 

Message from Board President 

Hello!  

We are missing all of the TNS families. We would really love to see you at the fundraiser this 
weekend so come out and support our school! Another way you can contribute is by joining the board. 
We still have available positions and will find the right fit for you. Don't know anything about being on 
a board of directors? Not a problem! We are all learning and helping each other along the way. Email 
me for more information. 

WIshing you all Happy Holidays! 

Jason DeMuro  
Turlock Nursery School 
Board President 
president.tns@gmail.com 
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